
·4

LATIN AMERICAN RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT AGENCY. INC.
(LARADA)

111 EAST COSTILLA STREET

COLORADO SPRINGS. COLO. 80902

392-6465

October 22, 1970

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Sir:

Given the fact, of your being an extremely busy man, it
is understandable why you may not be able to give us
your own porsonal attention to the problem which was
outlined in correspondence July 14, and again on September 8.
It is more difficult to understand why you have not de-
signated someone as your representative to look into our
plea for assistance from the national organization.

Mag we please have a statement as to whether or not
you are able or willing to be of any help to us.

Sincerely,

-

Jose Ortega ,
4xecutiv Director '

JO/y

cc: Mr. Zeke Duran, National Executive
Secretary Treasurer G. I. Forum
621 Galbadon Road N. W.
Albuquerque, New Zexico

Mr. Al Hernandez, Colo. State Chairman
Director MDTA
Operation Ser
173 Hooker
Denver, Colorado 80211


